
Saint Andrew’s Teen Choir
2024-2025

Welcome back and welcome to all our new members! Here’s some
important information about the St. Andrew's Teen Choir.

Rehearsals are held on Sundays from 7:00 - 8:30 PM in the church. The Teen Choir typically
sings once each month at Mass. We also will perform in two Sunday concerts this year, on Dec.
15 at 6:30 PM and May 4 at 2:00 PM. A detailed schedule will be given to you.

Service hours can be recorded for teen singers and instrumentalists. Please let us know when
you need papers signed for school or Confirmation, and we’ll be glad to get it done for you.

Please suggest favorite songs that you enjoy singing and new songs you think the choir might
enjoy learning.

Please remember that our choir leads the congregation in song and prayer during Mass. With
this task, we also take on the responsibility to proclaim the Word of God not only with our
voices but with our entire presence. Always dress appropriately for Mass.

Guys - jeans (no holes), khakis, or dress pants. Please wear a shirt with a collar,
like a polo shirt. No tee shirts.

Ladies - dress pants or jeans with no holes are fine. No shorts. No tee shirts. Your
shirt must completely cover your back and mid-section. The neck lines must not be low
cut. Your shoulders must be covered completely. If you choose to wear a skirt or dress
please be sure the skirt is an appropriate length.

Anyone who is not appropriately dressed will have to call home and ask someone to
bring a change of clothes before Mass begins.

We're looking forward to a great year! Our contact information is below. Please feel free to
contact us with any questions.

Hajnalka Klieman Greg Santa Croce
Teen Choir Director Music Director
919-917-0772 919-362-0414 ext 116
music2@saintandrew.org mm@saintandrew.org


